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     October 26, 2021 

 

 

Via Electronic Mail 

 

Dianne Martin, Chairperson 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301 

 

RE: Docket No.: DW 20-156 

 Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. – Permanent Rate Proceeding 

Testimony of David Russell on Behalf of the Towns of Londonderry and 

Litchfield 

 

Dear Chairwoman Martin: 

 

Attached please find for filing, the Direct Testimony of David Russell on behalf of the Intervenor 

Town Londonderry and Town of Litchfield.   

 

Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing. 

 

   Best Regards, 

 

       

      Ryan Lirette     
  
 
    Ryan P. Lirette 

 

 

SHEEHAN PHINNEY 


